WINTER PARK LODGE No. 239

Your monthly newsletter brought to you by the Brothers of Winter Park Lodge No.239
Stated Communications 2nd and 4th Tuesday of every month. Refreshments 6:30pm, Meeting 7:30pm
1495 Grand Rd., Winter Par
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Worshipful Masters Message

My Brothers,

We have made it through half of the year (almo  st), and it has been busy. We started
off the year with installations and quickly moved i nto getting degrees going, and it
kept on going. Unfortunately, we mourned with our Seminole county neighbors for the
victims of Parkland High School. Winter Park was p  roud to provide the facility to
allow about 200 people to come together for thisev  ent.

In March, we brought in 107 Masons for the 100 M  ason night. We were able to fill up
an SUV full of donations for Corky’s Cupboard and r  aise $1,000.00 for the First Lady’s
project. For the first time in several years you lo  dge competed in the state degree
competition. We did not finish as well as we would have liked, but there is always next
year. We had a great time Celebrating R:.W:. Mike  Griffin’s homecoming. We finished
off the month of May with a great showing at the Gr  and Lodge Communication.

We will be kicking off the Month of June going over some very interesting
legislation that came out of Grand Lodge. To make that discussion a little more
bearable, | will allow a summer dress code. Office rs will be able to were slacks/
Dockers and a polo at a minimum. Please be sure to wear suitable clothing to lodge.
This dress code is only for stated meetings and deg rees and official visits we will
dress accordingly.

Also in June, we will be having our St. Johns Day celebrating. Brothers don’t miss
out on this event. | did not go the first several years | was a Mason and regret that
now. It is our tradition to welcome and initiate t he newly installed Grand Junior
Warden, and we have a lot of fun doing it. This is preceded by an awesome breakfast
that is provided by our sisters in the Easter Star. Following that event, in the evening,
there will be the Grand Master’s Official visit. | have heard that there will not be any
Brussel sprouts served this year.

There is always something to do at the lodge o  r in the district. Grab a friend and
get out to our lodge or travel, travel, travel. Whe n you come to lodge, bring some
items for Corky's Cupboard. | plan on making a deli ~ very to the Masonic Home in mid-
June. Don't forget our 4th of July event is right a round the corner as well. | will see
you at our next stated meeting.

Fraternally,
Thomas Swonger
Worshipful Master
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Winter Park Lodge Happenings

Welcome home R:.W:. Mike Griffin!
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Winter Park Lodge Happenings

Congrats to the New Master Masons!
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Winter Park Lodge Happenings

Brothers with their family!
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Winter Park Lodge Happenings

Your brothers at Grand Lodge!




